
 

SOUTH MORETON PARISH COUNCIL 

Urgent Planning Meeting  called for Wednesday 20​th​ June 2018  

Held at South Moreton School 

 

Present​: T.Kendall(TK), S Hart(SH), Will Brown(WB), Lyn Deeley(LD), Doug Ayres(DA), Jane 

Murphy(JM). 

Public attendees​: Mr.& Mrs. McCloud 

LD took the chair and opened the meeting at 20.30 

 

This meeting was called as a result of a meeting between SODC, Sharon Crawford and SMPC to 

discuss the property, walnut tree. (SODC meeting was held at short notice during working 

hours at SODC head office.) 

 

SMPC was advised that we could not invite specific attendees other wise SMPC would be 

required to personally invite the whole village. 

 

SMPC, took the advice to follow SODC’s protocol and announce the meeting buy the standard 

format of the notice board by the school and on the website. 

 

JM asked The McClouds to clarify why Sharon Crawford asked for further info/ exactly what 

was it? 

Two points:- 

1.Clarify of impact on neighbours for loss of light. 

They had supplied June/July/August sun graft and asked for further information which was 

provided to view by the architect. 

Building was subsequently moved half a metre from Mrs Dehavelane’s house. 

2.Cross section of relationship with surrounding roofs. 

Vote for approval of Planning 

WB/LD/SH – No objections(with requests to take careful note of all comments by neighbours) 

TK/DA – Objected. 

AOB 

WB – Read the resignation letter from Roger Templeman. 

All agreed to accept his resignation and look for a new clerk. 



 

TK proposed asking the local clerk Lucy Dalby for other surrounding parishes if she would be 

interested in taking up this position. 

WB seconded this suggestion. 

All agreed TK to contact Lucy regarding availability and set up a meeting or interview with Lucy 

or any other interested clerks before appointing the position. 

 

Meeting closed 21.30 

 

 

 


